
Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

From: ZAXUS, RISANA B. [rbzaxus@ci.santa-fe.nm.us] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 12:25 PM 

To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

Subject: Open Pit Rules 

Mr. Fesmire, 

I am unable to attend in person, the Open Pit hearings that are being held today. 

However, I wish to voice my STRONG SUPPORT for the NEW open pit rules. 

Risana Zaxus, M.S., PE 
76 Ocean View Drive 
Cerrillos, NM 87010 
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